

January 18, 1994

Christian Brothers High School Lois Curtis 1506 Wentworth Avenue Sacramento, CA 95822

Dear Lois:

Congratulations to the Christian Brothers Drill Team on a spectacular show! Based on the enthusiastic response of the Stanford Stadium fans, there's no doubt that this year's East-West Shrine halftime show, "Shake, Rattle & Roll," was a grand success. As members of the USA team, you can take pride in having given thousands of people an exciting experience.

We hope this event has provided you with a rewarding opportunity to meet new friends, learn new routines and share in a worthwhile cause.

Thanks again. Hope to see you at future USA events.

Sincerely,

Peter Dergee

Halftime Director

Lynn Evans

Production Assistant